THE RESIDENCES

AT WILLO

LUXURY HOMWES IN THE WILLD HISTOREC DISTRICT

March 27, 2020

Dear Neighbor,

Equus Willo LP has begun its mobilization of men, materials and machines to facilitate the development of WILLO
RESIDENCES, a new 28 home, beautifully designed, subdivision.

Dixon Construction Services will be the general contractor performing the work. Our Project Manager, Jim Morrissey,
will be personally available if you have any questions or concerns regarding construction. Please do not hesitate to
contact him directly at jim@equuscorp.com or 480-823-6515.

In the near future, you will be able to visit our website to get updated information on the progress of the project.

All of us at Equus Willo LP and Dixon Construction are excited to develop the best possible product in one of the best
known and pristine neighborhoods in Phoenix. We look forward to being your good neighbor.




